
Mark Eisenman 
Board Candidate 

In early 2017, my wife Carol and I moved to Kerrville after retiring from Houston where we had long and fulfilling 
careers.  Serving over 33 years in law enforcement at the executive level, I believe I have the skill set and leadership to 
serve the Riverhill community in a very positive manner.  I have earned Bachelor of Science and Master of Business 
Administration degrees as well as post graduate work at the Kennedy School of Government at Harvard that add to my 
overall perspective of organizational development and leadership.  After living in a more rural area for five years we 
moved to Riverhill last year. We enjoy community and the many dear friends we have found here.  I wish to take the 
experience, skills and education that I had the opportunity to acquire over many years and serve as a board member of 
the Riverhill POA.    

 

Casey T. Mikeska, CPA 
Board Candidate 

My wife Bethany and I built our house on Spring Mill a couple of years ago where we live with our daughter, 
Parker, who is six years old. My parents have lived in Riverhill since the late 90’s and I grew up in the 
neighborhood, playing tennis and golf at the Club and spending summers at the Riverhill pool. Both my wife 
and I are graduates of Schreiner University, where I earned a degree in Accounting and Information Systems. I 
am a CPA and Partner at Massey, Itschner and Company, a local CPA firm founded in 1995. I work with a 
number of homeowner association clients providing tax and accounting services. I would be happy to apply my 
knowledge of HOAs, accounting, taxation and finance as a board member of the Association of Property 
Owners of Riverhill.  

Marnee Bscheid 
Board Candiate 

Hello! My name is Marnee Bscheid and I was born here in Kerrville, but spent the majority of my life living in 
California. My family decided to make the move back to Kerrville in 2020, and we couldn’t be happier here! 
My husband Alex is a proud veteran of the US Army, and we have a 4 year old daughter (Madison) and 2 dogs 
(Berlin and Nutella). We love everything about the Hill Country, and this was without a doubt the right move 
for us. Back in CA, I graduated from Cal State University of Long Beach, where I earned my degree in 
geography. Through all my work experience, however, I've learned that my skill set is more of a 
social/relational style, and I need to be in a field that allows me to help people and build relationships. I’ve 
found that the real estate industry is the perfect fit. I now work with Summit Real Estate and truly feel that 
I’ve found my passion. Everything about this new career seemed appealing, exciting, and natural to me. When 
I’m not working to find that perfect home for a client, I play a supporting role in my husband's company, 
running the office and relieving some of the pressures that come with it. I recently became a member of the 
Kerrville Junior Service Guild and am enjoying the opportunity to learn new things while helping the 
community and various nonprofits. My hope is that with my experience, skill set, and personality, I can be an 
asset to the HOA in the coming years. I can’t wait to meet you all! 

 

 

 

 



 


